TO: MCS TK – 7th grade families

FROM: Sam Brooks and Katie Niles, Yearbook Advisors (yearbook@marinerscs.org)

SUBJECT: Photos & Written Dedication Needed by Monday, March 19th

ABSOLUTE DEADLINE - MONDAY MARCH 19th! - NO EXCEPTIONS!

This due date is ABSOLUTELY necessary to meet our production deadline

Cost is \$20 for a 1/8 page size dedication and \$30 for a 1/4 page size dedication (billing will be through FACTS at a later date)

.....

Dear TK – 7th grade families,

If you wish to honor your student for the 2017-18 yearbook through submitting a written dedication, we are now accepting submissions. Please email them to yearbook@marinerscs.org.

Please refer to the following instructions when completing your child's yearbook dedication. The dedications for $TK - 7^{th}$ grade students are words only; no photos may accompany the dedication. We save the photo dedications for the graduating 8^{th} graders. The focus of the written dedication is to affirm, bless, and honor your MCS child.

Please email your child's dedication to us at yearbook@marinerscs.org. There is a limit of 80 words for the 1/8th dedication size and 120 words for the 1/4th dedication size. Please count the characters before sending in your dedication, so that we do not have to edit your dedication ourselves. Please take time to thoroughly proofread your child's dedication so as not to jeopardize your child's affirmation. At a later date, each family will be billed the cost of the affirmation/dedication through the FACTS billing system. More communication will follow on when this will take place.

The two sizes of dedications that are being offered are either 1/4 of a page or 1/8 of a page. Cost is \$20 for a 1/8 size dedication and \$30 for a 1/4 size dedication (billing will be through FACTS at a later date). In your email please let us know which size dedication you wish to purchase for your child.

We have limited available space for our dedications, so make sure to submit your dedication early to guarantee that it will be included.

Thank you in advance for helping to make this yearbook a blessing to our students. If you have any questions please feel free to email us at yearbook@marinerscs.org

In Him,
Sam Brooks and Katie Niles
MCS Yearbook Advisers